
 

Anatoliy Ioffe 

Intel Corporation 

HF1-1-F9 
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September 6, 2007 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12
th
 Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Subject: Form 442 “Stop Buzzer” Information 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This attachment addresses additional questions received on September 6, 2007 (reference number 5482) 

in regards to the filing of FCC Form 442, file number 0442-EX-PL-2007 (submitted on August 27, 2007 

with confirmation number EL776583). 

 

The “stop buzzer” point of contact shall be the project engineer, Anatoliy Ioffe, cell phone number (503) 

432-1611. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anatoliy Ioffe 

Wireless System Engineer 

 


